

**Achieving Excellence Together** 

December 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

## YEAR 7: MEET THE TUTOR

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, it has not been possible to hold the Year 7 'Meet the Tutor Evening' which would usually occur around this time of year on the **Arundel Road site**. However, we strongly believe that it is important to strengthen the link between home and school at an early stage of our students' learning journey, providing the opportunity to discuss their transition to Seaford Head School and their attitude to learning, across the subject areas. With this in mind, we shall be arranging some parental communication to take place through an online booking system.

Bookings for the event can be made through the Edulink App. Appointments are available between **4.00pm and 7.00pm.** Please see the image below for how to locate the booking system:



If you have not yet accessed the app, please refer to the school website [Years 7 and 9 Term One Review] for information on the numerous benefits of the Edulink app. Contact <a href="mailto:cloudsupport@seafordhead.org">cloudsupport@seafordhead.org</a> if you have any problems with downloading or using the app.

Appointments can be made from 8.00am on Friday 4 December 2020.

If you do not currently have access to the internet, please contact Mrs Fleming in Student Services, who will be able to assist you in booking an appointment. All booked

appointments are for a duration of **five minutes** each. Please be aware that the type of communication used **may** require you to be connected to Wi-Fi: Mobile Data cannot be used.

Yours sincerely

W.Beverley

Mr W Beverley **Director of Learning for Year 7** 

## **Seaford Head Academy Trust**

Mr R Ellis, Headteacher

Arundel Road, Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 4LX 01323 891623 / reception@seafordhead.org / www.seafordhead.org

Follow us on Social Media:



Facebook - SeafordHeadSchool



Twitter - @Seaford Head

